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International students in Upper 2 
   

  

 
Over the last few weeks Upper 2 had the fantastic opportunity to welcome two international 
students to Gateways. All pupils welcomed them with open arms and were very 
accommodating in helping them settle in, make friends and learn at Gateways. We were lucky 
enough for it to be the Lunar New Year whilst they were here too, so we got to celebrate with 
them, practice our Mandarin and we even received gifts from them. 
 
Mr Mike Arnold and Mr Matt Chandler  


